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Supporting this bill is simple, with deaths happening every day from overdoses. 

There is no reason that we should be discouraging people to carry life-saving 

medication. It does not incentivize drug use - as we see daily, people are using 

deadly opiods regardless of the legality of their antidotes. We need to encourage 

everybody to carry narcan, destigmatize its use, and this bill is a necessary first step. 

Please represent the needs of your constituents and vote yes on this bill! 


